
Cars along Lake Street use Hamilton Rd as a short cut even though that's not legal.  The Spy Pond Condo 

complex has spent an enormous amount of money paving and repaving our road as a result of this, and 
children and elderly living here are endangered by drivers passing through at high speeds. So additional 

traffic coming from new development is a terrible idea.  
  

On top of that we can expect more flooding as a result of climate change and that will make driving along 

Lake Street even more problematic than it already is. 
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